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Family! 
June 1, 2018 

 
Welcome to the new 2018-2019 school year!  The entire 

staff and myself are excited and looking forward to 

working with you and your students as we work to provide 

a solid educational foundation for their future. 

 

Our staff will continue to work hard with the help of our 

students and families to create a purposeful learning 

community where students use self-​C​​ontrol, ​A​​ct 

responsibly, ​R​​espect the rights of others and everyone 

learns with best ​E​​ffort! 

 

On behalf of the staff of LaCygne Elementary, we thank 

you in advance for your continued support and look 

forward to working with all of our LaCygne Elementary 

families and students. 

  
Cindy Dziadosz, Principal  

 


